
 
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

 

ROUTINE MAINTENANCE ON BAU TIKINA 
ROAD SCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY 02 
FEBRUARY 
 
01 February 2017 

 
Fiji Roads Authority is advising members of the public that Bau Tikina road will undergo routine 

maintenance tomorrow (Thursday 02 February) between 9am and 3pm. 

 

Area Maintenance Contractor Fulton Hogan Hiways will be carrying out the work and motorists 

are advised to expect delays if travelling through the area tomorrow.  

 

FRA CEO John Hutchinson says that the contractor plans to work outside of peak hours as 

much as possible and will endeavour to minimise disruption to the public. 

 

However Mr Hutchinson reiterates that it is advisable the public factor in extra travel time and 

expect some delays.  

 

Members of the public are advised to contact Fiji Roads Authority on 5720 should they have 

any queries.  

 

-ENDS- 

 
 
 
For more information please contact the Communications Team at 
communications@fijiroads.org  or Onarina Umu on +679 9991969 and Zafiya Shamim on 
+679 9275960.  
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